
 
Online Donation Notice 

 
 
October 15, 2011 
 
 
 
Dear Global Village Champions Foundation, 
 
This is to inform you that Yank Barry made a donation on October 15, 2011 in honor of 
Global Village Champions Foundation to Youth International Philanthropy 
Council at International Community Foundation. For more information and details 
about International Community Foundation, please visit www.icfdn.org. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Richard Kiy 
President & CEO 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

2505 N Avenue, National City  CA  91950  USA  
 Telephone: (619) 336-2250  Fax: (619) 336-2249  

http://www.icfdn.org 
 

 
 


